
EMPIRE RUNNERS CLUB MEETING 

 

Thursday May 25, 2017 

 

Location:  Roundtable Pizza, Santa Rosa 

 

Call to Order:  7:38 by President Luis Rosales. 

Board Members Present:  Peter Kirk, Paul Berg, Chris Gardina, Luis Rosales, Dan Karbousky 

 

Approval of Minutes for April meeting. 

 

President’s Report:  Luis Rosales 

 

Treasurer’s report:  Tanya not present but current club account balance:  $90,663. 

 

Current club membership:  675 members, with19 new members this month.  Membership director Gil 

Moreno continues to do an outstanding job. 

 

Committee Reports and Announcements: 

 

Jerry Lyman reported that the club paid $439 to get the race clock repaired and the vendor in Oregon 

has not returned the race clock and the vendor is not returning phone calls. 

STUDENT GRANT FUND UPDATE 

Paul Berg reported that four high school scholarships have been awarded by the club at $1,250 for each 

scholarship.  Checks for scholarships will be awarded at Kenwood Footrace.  Brad Zanetti worked with 

Paul to make the scholarship selections.   

CLUB PICNIC UPDATE 

Peter Kirk reported that the 3rd Annual Empire Club Member Appreciation picnic will take place on 

August 27, 2017 at Morton’s Warm Springs. 

 



KENWOOD UPDATE 

 

Race director Val Sell discussed plans for the Kenwood Footrace on July 4th.   Race packet pickup will be 

at Montecito Heights. 

 

RACE REPORTS 

 

Human Race 

 

Jack Rabbit 

 

UPCOMING RACES 

 

Hit the Road Jack June 4th 

 

Fitch Mountain June 11th 

 

Dipsea  June 11th 

 

Summer Track Series:  June 13th 

 

Riverfront Relay June 17th.   

 

DRAWING 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  8:35 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


